
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

______________________________________ 

 

DIAMONDHEAD LAKE RURAL IMPROVEMENT ZONE 2023/2024 DREDGING 

PROGRAM 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the 

Diamondhead Lake Rural Improvement Zone at 6:00 p.m., Central Time on July 21, 2023 on the 

proposed plans, specifications, form of contract, and estimated cost of the 2023/2024 Dredging 

Program. This public hearing will be held at the offices located at 9137 Diamondhead Drive, 

Dexter, Iowa, 50070 (Attn: Gary Neimanis). Any persons interested may appear and file 

objections to the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract, or cost of such improvement or 

project.  

 

Proposed drawings, specifications, and form of contract for the 2023/2024 Dredging Program 

may be examined at the offices located at 9137 Diamondhead Drive, Dexter, Iowa  50070 (Attn: 

Gary Neimanis) during regular business hours. Please contact Gary Neimanis at telephone 

number 515-988-8383 or via email address (garyneimanis@gmail.com) for information related 

to the same.  

 

 

 

 

 

(Notice to be published in the _______________________ on July ______, 2023) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


